
Marvellous Me! 

If you don’t already 

have Marvellous Me, 

please download it so we 

can share your child’s 

success.  

 

 

School Facebook page   
We share successes and information on our 

Facebook page and website - take a look! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knowleswood Primary School Newsletter 

March 2023 

Hi everyone and well done to all of our children for another great term! The children have been working so hard 

and we are really pleased with the progress they are making!  

 Outdoor Classroom 

As the weather is improving we are happy to be 

developing the experiences and activities offered 

to children in our outdoor classroom and garden. 

Children have been busy planting plants and 

vegetables recently and are learning how to help 

them grow. 

Our school guinea pigs Bluebell and Petal live in 

the outdoor area and children can spend time 

with them during break times and outdoor 

lessons.  

 

  

 

Jewellery Children should not wear jewellery 

for school other than stud earrings. Children 

should not come to school with false nails. 

These rules are to keep all children safe.  

 

Parent / Carer Courses 
Julie and Gemma have been holding coffee afternoons and are 

really keen  to get more parents/carers attending. They would love 

to know what type of adult education courses parents/carers are 

interested in so please pop in and have a chat. We can offer a 

variety of courses, both academic and practical. 

Parent / Carer Showcase Consultations 

Thank you to all who attended the consultations – it is 

always great for us to be able to share your child’s 

learning and progress with you! 

Teaching and Learning 

The Summer term class newsletters have been sent out 

today. Please have a look and a chat with your child 

about what they are going to be learning next – you could 

even do some pre learning research or a project to share 

with the class when we come back! 

Learning Champion Assembly 

We are pleased to inform you 

that after Easter, parents / 

carers will be invited to the 

weekly learning champion 

assembly. 

This is a result of parents 

voicing their wishes by talking 

to staff. 

 

School Gate 
Please be aware that cars should not be entering the school grounds via the drives at the end of the day unless a 

blue badge is presented (at the front gate). The drives are becoming busy again and this presents a danger to 

our children walking to and from school. 

 

Trips / Events 
Please look out for information after 

Easter about your child’s class trip. We 

have several exciting trips booked. It is 

essential that parents/carers return the 

consent forms in good time. 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Julie Robinson and Glenys 

Marshall for achieving their 25 years of service for 

Bradford Council award this month! 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Please remember that excellent attendance and punctuality 

are essential for our children to achieve and thrive. Bringing 

your children to school every day gives them the best chance 

at success. 

If your child is too poorly for school or has an appointment 

please let the office know. 

Reminder – doors open at 8.40am. 

 

 

 

£216 was raised for Red 

Nose Day, thank you for 

your donations! 

 

We would like to wish all of our school community 

a lovely Easter break and look forward to seeing 

everyone back on Monday 17th April. 


